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William May
Senior Vice President
Global Head of Certifications and Educational Programs

Exam Date: November 21, 2020

GARP ID: 1554366

Dear LIU YUREN, 

Congratulations!

You passed the November 21, 2020 Financial Risk Manager (FRM ) Exam Part I.®

On behalf of the Global Association of Risk Professionals (GARP), the GARP Board of Trustees and
the FRM Committee, we congratulate you on this achievement.

For additional feedback, you can review an analysis of your results and performance relative to other
candidates by logging in to garp.org and going to "My Programs".

Now that you have mastered Part I, we encourage you to register for the Part II to continue your
journey to certification. GARP requires that you pass Part II within four years to avoid having to
retake Part I.

.Click here to register for the May/July 2021 FRM Part II

Take advantage of the many engagement programs GARP offers through GARP Chapter Meetings,
webcasts, news alerts, risk publications and more at .www.garp.org

We look forward to supporting you throughout your career.

Sincerely yours,

https://my.garp.org/Login?start=exam/registration/frm

